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Friday 18th 

November 2022 

Our stars of the week: 

This week’s certificates were  
teacher’s own choice. 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all! 

 

The winning house this week was St Andrew  ’s. 

Dates to remember 

 Monday 21st November and Tuesday 
22nd November – Parent’s evenings. 

 INSET day Friday 25th November- 
school closed 

 8th December – Christmas jumper 
day (bring £1!) 

 School ends Friday 16th December  

 at 1.30pm 

Winners of the Golden tickets 

 

Attendance 

Huge congratulations and many thanks to all 
members of our school community who 
have supported our children to attend 
school during the last half term. 

We are TOP, yes TOP of all Manchester 
schools for attendance, which is truly 

incredible. 

 

Well done and thank you for your 
support! 

Children in Need 

 

Thank you for all your donations. We raised £196.21 for 

Children in Need! 

mailto:admin@st-philips.manchester.sch.uk


Loxford Street, Hulme, Manchester M15 6BT  

Email: admin@st-philips.manchester.sch.uk Tel: 0161 226 2050 Fax: 0161 232 0379 

Christmas Fair 
The Year 6 children are planning a school 
Fair. The idea is that they raise funds for 
their end of year trips after completing their 
SaTS. 
I have had a meeting with the committee 
organisers and agreed a date on Friday 2nd 
December at 3.20pm until 4.40pm. 
Everyone is very welcome and there will be 
more details to follow. 
 

Christmas! (too soon?) 

      

Christmas Fair – Friday 2nd December 
 
Christmas Jumper Day - Thursday 8th December 2022 
 
EYFS & KS1 Party Day - Monday 12th December 2022 
Children in EYFS can wear their own party clothes and 
have the option of party food for lunch. 
 
KS2 Party Day - Tuesday 13th December 2022 
Children in KS2 can wear their own party clothes and 
have the option of party food for lunch. (cont. over) 
 
Christmas Dinner - Wednesday 14th December 2022 
Everyone can choose a Christmas lunch. 
 
Y2 Nativity -  Thursday 15th December 2 performances, 
9.10am and 2pm (everyone welcome) 
 
Nasal Flu Vaccinations - Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
Christmas Assembly (Y6) – Friday 16th December 
9.10am (everyone welcome) 
 
FINISH Friday 16th December at 1.30pm 

(please note new time) 

Christmas food 
All children are invited to have party food on 
the day of their party and also to have a 
Christmas lunch. 
If your child usually has a packed lunch and 
you would like them to have a school lunch, 
either use the online system Evolve to make 
your choice for the meal and pay OR if you 
requires support, please contact the office. 

 
Thank you 

 

 

Manchester City Council Cost of Living Advice Line 
Manchester City Council will be providing an advice line that will offer: 

1. Support with benefits and help with your rent (this is an existing offer made available through the 
contact centre) 

2. Advice about debt and paying bills (this will be done in conjunction with Citizen Advice Manchester) 
3. Food support (residents will receive a call back to understand their needs and connected into a local 

food offer) 
4. Support getting online (residents will be linked in with the Council’s digital inclusion team) 

By Phone: The advice line can be accessed via a free phone number 0800 023 2692. The line will be 
open 9:00-4:30 

Monday to Friday. Agents on the phone line will have access to language line for those residents 
whose first language is not English. Sign Video will also be available for residents who may require this 

facility. 
On line: An on line form will be available at https://www.manchester.gov.uk/helpinghands for those 

who do not wish to contact by phone. 
The advice line will also have its own web page that will have links to information of how residents are 

able to access support. https://www.manchester.gov.uk/helpinghands 
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